
Greetings to all,  

With regrets I am writing to inform everyone that we have canceled our Annual Meeting for the San 

Pasqual Lake Hodges Planning Group that would have occurred on March 6, 2014.  This was based upon 

a consensus at our last meeting that we did not have enough important material to review; that this was 

a non-election year; and that we did not want to waste the time or resources of everyone that would be 

responsible for putting the event together.  We have great hopes that the Public Utilities Department 

will have a very enlightening presentation available for us at our April 3, 2014 meeting, and everyone is 

invited to attend.  An agenda for that meeting will be published in mid-March. 

Sincerely,  

 

Frank Konyn 


